From: Tony LeMay
To: SENR Exhibits

Subject:Public Input- Addressing Climate ChangeDate:Tuesday, January 21, 2020 1:22:00 PM

Dear Sir or Ms., I am a retired librarian in Beaverton. I've worked as a tree planter in my youth, before getting a BS thru Lane Com. College and the Univ. Or. I am a strong environmentalist, and "I support a strong cap and invest policy for Oregon". I think it will serve us well in the long run.

Thank you, Tony LeMay

3520 SW 110th Ave Beaverton, OR 97005

Cell# 503-998-9162

Sent from Mail for Windows 10